
 

Invitation to Bid 

The Housing Authority of The City of Greenville (HACG) is accepting proposals for 
labor to install 1465 smoke detectors in all HACG developments, including 
Kearney Park, Newtown, Moyewood, Dubber-Laney Woods, West Meadowbrook, 
East Meadowbrook, and Hopkins Park in Greenville, NC. The deadline for 
submission of proposals is Friday, August 26, 2024, at 4:30 p.m., at which time all 
proposals will be publicly opened. Contractors are invited to the bid opening, 
which will be held in the HACG multipurpose room at 1103 Broad Street. 

A Pre-Bid Conference for this project is scheduled for Thursday, August 2, 2024, 
at 2:30 p.m. EST in the multipurpose room.   

All bid documents can be obtained by contacting Percell Harris, Procurement 
Manager, at 252-329-4093 or 252-902-4471 or via email at harrisp@ghanc.net.  
The bid package is also available on the agency’s website, www.ghanc.net. 
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